Commission on Preparation for Ministry

August 2021

- Madeline Flannery from Graham Memorial in Whitesburg was welcomed to the CPM in July.
- The CPM will be having the annual retreat on August 28 at Beaumont Presbyterian Church. We will be worshipping together and providing training on care for families affected by mental illness, and completing annual consultation with all inquirers and candidates.
- We currently have 1 inquirer and 2 candidates under our care, and 6 candidates working towards commissioning.

Respectfully submitted, Keith Benze, moderator